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Johnathan Taylor of LandrumHR Selected for the Inaugural Class of 
Leadership Northwest Florida  

  
PENSACOLA, Fla. – LandrumHR is proud to announce that Johnathan Taylor, Chief Financial Officer at 
LandrumHR, has been selected by Florida’s Great Northwest (FGNW) Foundation as a participant in the 
inaugural Leadership Northwest Florida class.  
  
Eighteen leaders were selected to participate in the first class of the program, which is focused on 
regional collaboration through community, content, and connection.  
  
“We are delighted to have Johnathan join other leaders across Northwest Florida to grow their 
knowledgebase, network, and skillset,” said Britt Landrum, III of LandrumHR. “Uniting these dynamic 
leaders through a worthwhile executive development program will be impactful for the region. 
LandrumHR is thrilled to have a seat in the inaugural class.” 
  
“The FGNW Foundation Board selected individuals most likely to utilize their leadership abilities for the 
long-term benefit and betterment of Northwest Florida,” said Jennifer Conoley, President, and CEO of 
Florida’s Great Northwest & FGNW Foundation. “Johnathan was selected for demonstrating the ideal 
characteristics sought after in program participants.” 
  
The program commences with an opening retreat in November and will run until May 2023.  
  
For more information on the program, visit https://www.floridasgreatnorthwest.com/lnwf.  
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About LandrumHR 
  
LandrumHR is a full-service human capital company that offers PEO (Professional Employer 
Organization), HR interim and permanent placement, workforce solutions, and enterprise-wide 
consulting services. To learn more about LandrumHR services visit landrumhr.com or hrqinc.com. 
  
 


